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December 6, 2024         
 

Emil Ovbiagele      
             emil@ovblaw.com  

[via Email Only] 
City of Appleton 
Attn: Kami Lynch  
kami.lynch@appleton.org 
 

RE: REQUEST TO HOLD LICENSING HEARING 
Delaire’s LLC – 823 W College Ave. 

 
Dear Ms. Lynch, 
 
 Please be advised that my office has been retained by Delaire’s LLC, and its agent, David 
Boulanger, as it pertains to my client’s business license applications to operate at 823 W College 
Ave., Appleton, WI 54914.  
 
 My client is currently scheduled to come before the Safety and Licensing Committee on 
December 11, 2024. However, after careful consideration, my client is requesting that their 
appearance before the Safety and Licensing Committee be held until a later date. At this time, my 
client needs the additional time to meet with community members and those who have special 
interest in the business. The additional time will further allow my client the ability to provide the 
Committee with more information concerning their business operations.   
 
 Please feel free to direct any questions to me concerning my client’s matter. I appreciate your 
attention to this matter. 
 
 

 
 
 
Very Truly Yours, 
 
OVB Law & Consulting, S.C. 
          

/s/ 
  
 Emil Ovbiagele, JD, MBA 

    Attorney 
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